
 

              

 

                                                                           
                                                                 

FREE MEALS  

For students at Johnsonville High School 
 

 
 

Federal waivers from the USDA have been  

approved for us to allow students to eat breakfast  

and lunch free of charge.  This will continue  

through December 2020, or until  

federal funding ends. 

 

 


